
 Ector County Independent School District 

 Odessa, Texas 

 

 Memorandum 

 

 
TO:  Board of Trustees 

 

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 

 

SUBJECT: THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS OF THE PERMIAN BASIN’S REQUEST 

FOR APPROVAL TO SERVE ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES TO MAJOR 

DONORS 

 

DATE: May 15, 2018   

  
 
The University of Texas of the Permian Basin will present their request to have a VIP Tent 
beyond the end zone to serve alcoholic beverages to major donors at their home games. 
 
   
 
 
 
     ******************** 
 
The Superintendent recommends that the Board of Trustees Consider the University of 
Texas of the Permian Basin’s request. 

 
    ******************** 

 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Tom Crowe       
Superintendent of Schools                              


